
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Wednesday, April 14, 2021 4:16 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210034 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210034. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 202111:26 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 183739 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Richard Jordan 
Telephone: (813) 753-9762 
Email: Rjordan301@gmail.com 
Address: 10753 Standing Stone Dr Wimauma FL 33598 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Richard Jordan 
Account Number: 
Address: 10753 Standing Stone Dr Wimauma FL 33598 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Tampa Electric Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03459-2021 

Hello, this letter is in regards to the rate increase proposed by TECO Energy company. A nineteen percent increase by a 
company that has no competition will hurt all of us in the Tampa Bay region. I urge you to vote no on the increase and 
there are many reasons for this but one of the most important is our cost of living and housing which has gone up 
significantly. More and More people are finding it very difficult to make ends meet. Teco states the increase is for clean 
energy but they have already installed Solar all through the Balm area and off 1-75. The sun provides a free source of 
energy and if anything rates should be going down not up. If the increases continue we will all go to solar power on our 
own accord. But for now solar is still expensive and not a great value for most homeowners. Thanks for considering my 
point of view. 

Regards, 

Richard Jordan 
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